
 
 
Please ​click here​ for the most recently distributed Superintendent messages to families.  
 
School spirit is strong with the Class of 2020! Over the past two weeks, a handful of volunteers from 
the senior class met with PHS staff to help add blue and red ribbons and balloons to the high school 
campus. Special thanks to PHS parent Ms. Tamikha Sims for lending a hand as well. 
 

 
 
The Peekskill City School District proudly honors its “Class of 2020” graduates.  The City of 
Peekskill proudly displayed this banner up on Hudson Avenue for all to see.  Want to learn more 
about what we are doing to recognize our graduates?  Tune in to our Virtual Town Hall meeting 
for seniors.  Read below for details. 
 

https://www.peekskillcsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=64&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=11502&PageID=1


 
 
Director of Multilingual Learners Ms. Madeline Sanchez recently partnered with Ossining 
Schools’  Mrs. Nancy de la Cruz-Arroyo to host a virtual professional development workshop 
about Spanish Language development in the home. The event was well attended by 
participants from both districts.  
 

 
 
The Peekskill City School District Athletics Department created ​this video​ to commemorate all of 
our students, coaches, teachers and staff that made our 2019-2020 seasons memorable. Thank 
you to Athletic Director Mr. Goldberg for this tribute. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dPMrfw1hqhE&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR0NVf6QCoDvdJyy4twypiJ9T5ibGlEk5JDAoMYPrbHlj4N1P0Olw9CZygI


 
 
In an effort to gauge how our students are doing with distance learning, ​we have created this brief 
survey for parents​. Please take a few moments to share your important feedback if you have not 
done so already.  We will use this to plan in the event of virtual learning next year. 
 

 
 
Our virtual "Meet the Principal'' nights will be happening soon! Check out these videos from PKMS 
Principal Mr. Lewis and Uriah Hill Principal Mrs. Vargas as a fun prequel to these events... 

● Click here​ to watch Mr. Lewis' message to incoming sixth graders. 
● Click here​ to watch Mrs. Vargas' message to Pre-K families. 

See below for a flyer with event dates and times for each school to get you and your children 
informed and excited about next year during these challenging times.  
 
 

https://bit.ly/3gbfCwP
https://bit.ly/3gbfCwP
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4b1XMgl7TCI
https://youtu.be/DW5ewXnX1JI


 
 
 
Dr. Mauricio, Assistant Superintendent Dr. Mary Keenan Foster and Woodside Principal Mrs. 
Aviles-Rodriguez participated in the City of Peekskill’s weekly Zoom meetings to update the 
Peekskill community on our District’s happenings during our COVID-19 school closure. This is 
just one of the many ways our District is partnering with the City to help distribute important 
information to our stakeholders. These live meetings take place on the City's Facebook page at 
9:30AM on Thursdays. 



 
 
PCSD celebrated Wellness Week to help raise awareness about Mental Health issues. Each day, 
students and staff embraced different themes to embrace the cause.  
 

 



 
As part of Wellness Week, Director of Special Services Mrs. Ellen Gerace and Parent, Family & 
Community Liaison Mrs. Maria Olivier-Flores hosted a wellness forum with our community partners. 
During the forum, Dr. Mauricio gave special greetings and providers described the services offered 
to PCSD families, while informing viewers on how to access these resources. Thank you to all of our 
partners that participated in the forum!  
 

 
 
This week, Oakside students in Mrs. Lynch’s class joined Principal Hernandez and Mrs. Goggins to 
play a fun game with their “thinking caps”. Adults described different literary characters, while the 
students guessed which favorite book the characters belonged to in the story. 
 

 
 
A big thank you to our PHS City Singers who recorded this version of, "Can You Feel the Love 
Tonight" remotely and to PHS Choral Director Mr. Kevin Larsen for editing the individual tracks 
together to create ​this beautiful video​. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kp_v3nHNE64&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR3bFsmTCPd7PdXxDI23cZFHQGL_sfHxC5Ed0MzdkjartjeLXcNeDwkwF7E


 

 
 
The Peekskill City School District and Peekskill High School are proud to introduce the Class of 
2020 Valedictorian, Miss Sarai Sales and Salutatorian, Miss Samantha Saca. Miss Sales and Miss 
Saca are shining examples of “Peekskill Pride,” and show us how hard work, focus and dedication 
can lead to success. As they prepare for graduation, Miss Sales and Miss Saca shared a little about 
themselves and what their future holds for them after graduation. ​Click here​ to read Miss Sales’ 
interview. ​Click here​ to read Miss Saca’s interview.  
 
 

 
 

 

https://patch.com/new-york/peekskill/meet-peekskill-high-school-valedictorian-sarai-sales
https://patch.com/new-york/peekskill/meet-peekskill-high-school-salutatorian-samantha-saca


 
Our School Board Elections will take place by absentee ballot this year, along with our Budget Vote. 
Absentee ballots will be arriving in the mail shortly if you have not already received them. Please 
remember to return your ballot by June 9 at 5PM.  Our Board of Education and District have made a 
conscious effort to make fiscally conservative decisions that provide for a great education for our 
students while recognizing the financial challenges all school districts face. I encourage everyone to 
make their voices heard by exercising your right to vote. The ​Peekskill Parent-Teacher 
Organizatio​n​ will host a virtual "Meet the Candidate Forum" on June 1 at 7PM. You can view this 
event on our District website (​www.peekskillcsd.org​). Names will appear on the ballot in alphabetical 
order. ​Please click here for candidate biographies. 

 

Our 2020-21 Educational Plan and Budget information can be found ​here​. Our print Budget 
newsletter will also be arriving in mailboxes shortly. To read the electronic version of this publication, 
please ​click here​.  
 

2020 School Board Candidates:  

 

 

On Monday, June 1 at 11AM, Dr. Mauricio, Assistant Superintendent Mr. Dan Callahan and 
Peekskill High School Principal Mr. Rodney Arthur will host a Town Hall Meeting for PHS seniors to 
give updates on the end of the school year.  Assistant principal Dr. Ferris will provide key information 
on graduation plans.   Assistant Principal Mrs. Smith-Moore and Coordinator of Special Services 
Mrs. Sadika Clarke will provide details on “Decision Day” recognitions. Tune into the District website 
to watch.  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.peekskillcsd.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2E8FDbmZWUj1b06nJOp9T0Kn_8aQr2pJhTRUTohW4YnAIgqTJcpw51kws&h=AT2bBRFL9uuXA6gpqnGXQVBQOQQhwlp9k6b-ihrRR5eQ8bj5cs2wjadFf30e40as1cDHezBDEx9N5ftOqqEmUbE7O1HE7r-HrkQPJmCX5AJh1bYC6tN64ybcpJfDHJpph5-6NTsVIyji9qBPJaB-iDOKieQL1ljZMZ4j-UmQRUOB9Ghd0PMhv3wW-mKYh5aOWOBQNEaLGBAynKXBkfoAlhffcOhQbpqSVFVc7BjIOTzac1v7ZQ2q_-O8LVdyUZJiK-8aJqUQA9R95aW-2WGVN46JNfKm-5xosev48MwXBMVAoes8C3nwRdmgMx_9llGrPNxKW0YhCCkvd5zGN1EJk3brbUg2lhMVsdFp0VQNfdVEaccauoX89WbKLHKWI1ssHECDt5ivHMKFA-81BLweaM-6a9hXly4nu0vBKJ2CCBB_wQF1gn-FkaOVWIK1tFHK-EfWORyij7U3TXY8AYL9nqybCuHK__bhAr-NlgtLE2PktuiYVj1oxOTojrlM4ztZKn4CsxvahnwA5pdLoyf22Xi72nX7LQJ17TP5jKQ-FqcBEltO3wLQwd-MD-80FVfnXRNYpuqrB-9CKRz-FWhx-THaMGNBJ0J1R9HIMfu42bkF32aJsun893oFy1o3-g9GOiyI92cB-oD1Oh0j-uA
https://www.peekskillcsd.org/Page/9374
https://www.peekskillcsd.org/Domain/1294
https://www.peekskillcsd.org/cms/lib/NY01913880/Centricity/Domain/1294/pcsd_newsletter_052320-FINAL.pdf


 

 

Interested in science?  Tune in to our High School Science Research Symposium which will be held 
virtually this year.  This yearly exposition of our student’s work is led by Mrs. ​Erum Hadi, MPH, 
MS.ED., Science Research Teacher at our Peekskill High School and Adjunct Professor at 
University of Albany.  Thank you for all that you do for our students, Ms. Hadi, and congratulations to 
our student presenters for this recognition of their hard work! 



 

Are your children reaching school age in September?  Registration for Pre-K & Kindergarten is open 
now! Registration documents are available for pick up at the Registrar’s office located at Uriah Hill 
Elementary or on our district website: ​www.peekskillcsd.org​ under “Parents”>”Registration.” 
Questions? Call 914-739-0682, ext. 7535.  This is a perfect time to consider the Peekskill City 
School District for your child. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.peekskillcsd.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2wJneciqeGGb4h-Oc0EWfjcieCqI1xEczrhJ89cWu82lTP73ttC2hFtVg&h=AT3MijQB0F-oQn8h8UVeCplw3s3X4SlVVpsJKC0B5E0dC53edVMGFLW6rgau2SAeMnHZvsl8jIVaKv5oLMrFvfjqx12fZlLuR8Qb-5UPiifalkr25_iN9mU1ETMvfTpv6asqVstwtIq5JPlqeuHKD6kOBeXNf0jMLrE0De994Y3d0MAO8umr04n99siTumSWuE2AvRH3H33Fl5KBK-dK6MORSKo1GVazEX4ASczW7lG_cmKY-AB3dRkrsMppOqzhqT7GfgDkhEQOGEGXvCD4d6EgsxMyKOA-al2imNJZKld7eZV_sxxuKf7oDNDpPMBrE-DgzQu1ykrVfl5-dY3upFAV3taagy2XA8MAmwSiXcaIyFOBAiYtCuUNZbBKvqAjBO2PBaqjglH0LD_QHcIJpPRHsK6Cs4vdDEJHQ1TlqWsU3baHwWkKPx7MCkAdzrF6ELVCUKMN1c5cRKaV3IZcUKtoHT5zZ0xRDwPfJwLVX4r2snZcDDtjxcAI8ohWkZfNOryFa2HOoVVUkGXfdXslcsleGbQHL_jAPiifAhitDuhg3Womfo_0Fkva3harKzhn-NQPmxOBCsdlJC_0B79vL5jTjqzBos3qBBx394hInz9aDRk9qsagCbAkFxpTwG18bmavBApdQQxOrt2kvek


 

 

On behalf of our Board of Education and staff, be well, socially distance yourselves and wear a mask 
when out in public. Let us all do our part to minimize the spread of COVID-19!  

Have a great weekend! 

 

Dr. David Mauricio, Superintendent of Schools 

  

 


